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 Bob and Clare 

House

In our view, this development would be a great improvement to an under-utilised area of 

Camden.    It will provide badly needed extra housing as well as some excellent amenities 

and open spaces that will benefit many residents of Camden.  We wholeheartedly support 

the proposal
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